
 

 

 
 

FOOD RECALL 
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Woolworths Shortcrust Summer Berry 
Mince Pies - 6 pack 

Best Before: 13/06/2024 
 

 
 

Woolworths is conducting a recall of the above product. The product has 
been available for sale at Woolworths stores in NSW only.  
 
Problem: The recall is due to the potential presence of foreign matter 
(metal). 
  
Food safety hazard: Food products containing metal may cause 
illness/injury if consumed. 
 
What to do: Consumers should not eat this product. Consumers should 
return the product to the place of purchase for a full refund. Any consumers 
concerned about their health should seek medical advice. and should return 
the product to the place of purchase for a full refund. 
For further information please contact: 
 

Woolworths 
1800 103 515 

www.woolworths.com.au 
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